
 
 

Mr Andrew Aitken 
Chief Executive Officer 
Adelaide Hills Council 
PO Box 44 
WOODSIDE SA 5244 
 

Re: Campbelltown City Council Boundary Realignment Proposal  
 

Dear Mr Aitken 

I write to notify you of a proposed boundary realignment proposal by the City of Campbelltown 
to realign the boundary between the City of Campbelltown and the Adelaide Hills Council in 
the Woodforde area.    

The SA Local Government Boundaries Commission (the Commission) discussed and 
considered the City of Campbelltown’s Stage 1 proposal at its meeting on 21 March 2019. The 
proposal was considered against the objectives of the Local Government Act 1999 and the 
requirements of a Stage 1 proposal that are contained in the Commission’s Guideline 3. 

The Commission determined that the City of Campbelltown may refer a Stage 2 general 
proposal to the Commission. Please note that this does not guarantee that the proposal will 
be formally accepted.  

I have encouraged the City of Campbelltown to contact your Council to discuss this proposal. 

I trust that this information is of assistance to you. If you have further questions, please 
contact Mr Thomas Rossini in the Office of Local Government on 7109 7443, or 
thomas.rossini@sa.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Bruce Green 
Chair, SA Local Government Boundaries Commission  
 

6 May 2019 
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